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Feed the Homeless: We provided the meal to the Abundant Table on March 18.   We served turkey, rice, 
vegetables, gravy.  We served 65 meals for take-out by 5:30, many of which went to residents of the Budget 
Inn in Westwood where the state is housing many homeless people, so we are truly feeding the homeless.  
We are carefully gauging the amount of food to bring because we had exactly enough and not many walk-ins.  
If that number increases, we will need to increase our food.  The next meal we serve will be on April 15.  We 
will serve ham, rice, gravy, vegetables.   Meet at the Congregational Church in Norwood at 5PM.  

Spring Social: We held our annual St. Patrick’s Day Dinner Dance on March 14 and we had about 80 people 
attending.  After all expenses, we made $3622 which goes right into our Charity Fund.  Thank you all who at-
tended and all who donated to this important fund raiser.  Everyone had a lot of fun and the food and desserts 
were excellent.  There were so many great auction items (see the crowd checking out all of the bags.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is Friday April 10th at 8PM.  Please note the new time 
and make every effort to attend and worship Jesus with your brothers. 
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Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: April, 2015 

Motions: The one motion brought forward in February passed in the March 3 meeting. 

Communion Breakfast: We had our Communion Breakfast 

on March 22. Our Speaker, Mr. Eric Hanson-Plass (right), is a 

National Park Service Ranger and gave an excellent talk on 

Paul Revere and Thomas Hutchinson.  He made you feel like 

you were actually there.  Thanks to all of the brothers who 

attended the Mass and the breakfast.  Thanks to the “Kitchen 

Commandos” for once again providing a great meal. 

Saturday Knights Club: The Saturday Knights Club held 
their meeting on March 7.  We planned for the Spring Social 
and then had a rousing game of “Left Right Center”.  It was a 
lot of fun and everyone had a good time.  Our next meeting 
will be on the second Saturday in April, which is April 11, be-
cause April 4 is Holy Saturday.  We will have our annual auction which is always a great time.  
Bring something you want to donate and watch the sparks fly.   Please join us at 7PM. 

Scholarship: Scholarship forms are available for any member of our Council in good standing 
who has child who is a senior in high school and is going on to college.  Please get one from our 
web site (click on Latest News and then scroll down to the bottom of the page and you will see 
the form in both pdf and doc forms).  The forms must be printed and filled out and mailed back to 
the council or delivered to Robert Black, PGK by May 15. 

Robert Black, PGK Honored: At the Communion Breakfast, 
the Grand Knight gave Robert Black, PGK a plaque recog-
nizing his 32 years of being Chairman of he Communion 
Breakfast Committee.  Robert is shown to the right accepting 
the award and Fr. Storey is in the foreground.  Thanks Bob 
for your dedication  

Membership: Congratulations to Matt Donahue and Mark 
Nolan who made their Third Degree in March.  Welcome to 
Knighthood, brothers.  There will be a 1st and 2nd Degree at 
Middleboro-Lakeville Council on April 28 at 7PM.  Meet at 
the Council and leave at 6PM. 

Flag Day Parade: Save the date June 14 to march with us in the parade.  It’s a great time. 

Attendance Prize: $20 to William McHugh and $28 to John Connolly (not present) 

KC Club:  $25 winners: Steve Hern, Ed Dockham, Steve Riley, Arsenio Tacardon.  The big 

$1000 prize  went to Bob Black.  Please see the KC Club notice enclosed in this newsletter. 

MOTIONS 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $240 for 6 tickets to the State Council Lan-

tern Award Banquet. 
Submitted by Francis A Galvin, PGK 

Seconded by Kevin B Leach, PGK 

Jerry Alberico, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 


